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The Tweed News/LACY MEEKS
|Tweed residents Denice Wilkins, Penny Vance and John Wilson were delighted to be a part of

organizing the showing of the documentary “The Clean Bin Project” at St. John's United
Church on Wednesday, June Sth. The trio first watched the movie at Doc Fest and found it so
engaging that they wanted to provide their community with an opportunity to watch the eye
opening film as well. The film left a lasting impression on the over 30 people in attendance at

' St. John's and sparked the conversation ‘how can we do better’? This is a film everyone should
watch, full of facts and laced with humouyy.




